
It is impossible to thank all the people who, one way or another, have helped me over so many 
years. Historically, I should first mention my friends Joan Rosell, Hanspeter Luterbacher, and 
Jorge Ferrer with whom I started working in the Pyrenees in the mid 60’s. Then, I must thank 
the dozens of my undergraduate and graduate students from the universities of Turin, Parma, 
Geneva, Barcelona and Milan and the hundreds of colleagues from university or industry with 
whom I worked on a great number of field trips (especially those I led for Petrobras, Eni, Total 
and AAPG). It would be impossible to name all of them.

LLet me single out for their interest and help in my research and their many useful and
sometimes lively discussions Mario Carminatti, Giancarlo Davoli, Franco Fonnesu, Paolo
Dattilo, Emilio Tebaldi, Marco Figoni, Guido Ghibaudo, George Allen, Pete Vail, Bill Normark, 
Franco Ricci Lucchi, Philippe Crumeyrolle, Carlo Cazzola, Chantal Treves, Eduard Remacha, 
Maria Rita Estrada, Rhodri Johns, Michel Seguret, Pierre Labaume, Maria Sgavetti, Stefano
AngellaAngella, Roberto Tinterri, Stefano Dominici, Leonardo Legarreta, Carlos Gulisano, Alex 
Wahery, Manlio Ghielmi, Stefano Mora, Marco Fonnesu, Davide Carè, Salvatore Milli, and 
especially the late C.V. (Chuck) Campbell.

NNext, I would like to thank all my Spanish friends who made my long field seasons there a 
marvellous human experience. Let me mention first the late and unforgettable Señora Pepita 
and Señor Ramon, the owners of the Siglo XX Hotel in Tremp, which I always considered my 
second home. And, together with them, the owners of many small hotels, restaurant, and inns 
which offered me hospitality and friendship, not to mention good food and wine.

I should mention ViI should mention Vicente and Joaquin and their wives (Hotel del Esera, Santa Liestra),  José 
Antonio (Hotel Apolo, Ainsa), Señora Rosa and her much missed husband, Ramon (Hostal Rio 
Ara, Fiscal), Pepito (Condes de Ribagorza, Puente de Montañana), the owners of the small inn 
in Cajegar and those of the restaurant Cal Quel (Fontllonga), and many more besides.

And all my friends in Tremp with whom I spent unforgettable evenings. Lastly, heartfelt thanks 
are due to the Municipality of Tremp who in 1992 granted me the Silver Medal: an honour of 
which I’m very proud.
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